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Hello and welcome to our second newsletter! Thank you to all parents who have contacted us 

recently with such lovely feedback on how their child has settled in and enjoying school, we love 

this! Foxfields were really lucky to get a lot of PE equipment donated by CEL (a local company) and 

BBC Radio Leicester attended. Have a look on BBC Leicester’s website to hear some of the children 

talk about the school. We also had a lovely day today celebrating Mental Health Day when a 

wonderful sea of green arrived in the car park. We also celebrated our first Foxfields’ Football Match 

with a 4-3 win!  

Miss Hardy- Head of School 

 

Important dates and events on this coming up –  

Thursday 14th October- Foxfields’ Football team play Ambergate away.  

Friday 15th October- Break up for half term.  

Monday 25th October- Back to school. 

Fidgets: 

We really appreciate the support with 

keeping fidgets and toys at home. As 

you may have seen, all children have 

been given their own pop-it fidget toy 

which can be on a keyring. The 

children have loved the design of 

them and it’s really helped in school to 

have a smaller one that is their own. 

We are happy to look after them or 

they are allowed to take them 

between home and school.  

 

 

The feedback on meals at lunch time from the children 

this week has been outstanding! Next week is our last 

week before our new chef starts after half term so thank 

you for bearing with us during this transition.  

 

 

Rewards: 

Class of the week is Donaldson! Please keep an eye on our website for individual weekly 

awards. Most star points award is Doyle class. They will be getting a full breakfast on Monday! 

PTA (Foxfields’ Family): 

Thank you to all parents who have been involved in 

our coffee mornings. The next one will be with myself 

and Miss Papworth on Friday 29th October at 9am.  

This will be a really good time for anyone to give 

constructive feedback in helping us move forward 

as a school or ask us any questions in a suitable 

environment. Recently a few parents have rang us 

or popped in for a coffee to talk about how they 

would like to get involved- the more the merrier! 

Please keep talking to us so we can solve any 

queries directly and appropriately.  

 

Therapy Dog: 

If you haven’t already met or heard 

about Loki- here is a sneaky photo! 

Loki comes in twice a week for 

cuddles and walks with Foxfields! 

 

 


